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Order of Worship 
We Shall Assemble 
Prayer 
A Wonderful Savior 
I Know That My Redeemer Lives 
Praise Him! Praise Him! 
Scripture Reading 
Faithful Love 
Nearer, Still Nearer 
Lord’s Supper 
Offering 
Children’s Worship 
Blue Skies and Rainbows 
Is It for Me? 
Sermon 
Redeemed 
Prayer 
Family Time 

For your convenience… 
WiFi is available for your convenience. The SSID is Westwood 
Westwood is equipped with a listening assistance system. Please ask 
the sound room technician at the back of the auditorium for a 
receiver. 
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Prayers 

• Karl Moya - fibromyalgia 
• Sue Chatman - health concerns 
• Tom Allen, Teresa Lambert’s 

brother - Multiple System Atrophy 
• Theo Allen, Teresa Lambert’s 

father - lung cancer 
• Bill Johnson - health concerns 
• Mark Ooley - recovering from hip 

replacement surgery 
• Brenda McCracken - recovering 

from knee replacement surgery 
• Mariann Gamble, Melanie Henry’s 

sister-in-law, cirrhosis of the liver 

Class Information 
Sunday Morning 
Auditorium - Adult Class 
North Classroom - Foundations Class 
Kitchen Classroom - College Class 

Wednesday Evening 
Auditorium - Adult Class 
Kitchen Classroom - College Class 

Westwood Church of Christ 
3100 West Danforth Road 
Edmond, OK 73012   

405.348.4511 
office@thewestwoodchurch.com 
elders@thewestwoodchurch.com
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Community 
Children’s Ministry  Spring Quarter begins Sunday, March 3 
We need several people for Sundays and Wednesdays. See the 
Coles or Kettrens to let them know how you can help. 
 Our Westwood mission statement says we are all about making 
disciples - that starts with our babies and continues as they grow 
and mature in the Lord! Westwood has always been focused on the 
Children and creating a thriving Children’s Ministry. Our classes are 
GROWING and we couldn’t be happier about that, but it means we 
need a lot more help and support from you in order to fulfill this 
mission statement. 
 Ideally we would like to have 2 adults in every classroom on 
Sunday mornings - one to prepare and present the lesson and one 
to be back-up (getting extra supplies, monitoring restroom breaks, 
helping redirect focus, etc). Two sets of eyes and hands and twice 
the love! This has always been the plan, but we’ve struggled to get 
even ONE adult to take on the task. The Foundations Class has been 
praying that we would have SO MANY volunteers that we could fill 
up several quarters with teachers AND helpers! We have faith that 
God WILL provide! 
•  If you have never taught before, but are willing, we will walk you 
through the curriculum & teaching process. We are here to support 
you! 
•  If you need volunteer service hours, we have an easy way you can 
earn 13 of those! We are willing to sign whatever documentation 
you require to get that credit. 
•  If you have not been blessed with the gift of teaching, but are 
willing to hang out and get to know these great kids - we have a 
helper spot for you!! 
•  If you need a good laugh, hug, smile, or high five - we know a 
place to find those! 

Wednesday Evening Ladies Class  We would like to invite ladies to 
join us for a time of organized prayer for Westwood on Wednesday 
nights in the North Classroom (at the back of the auditorium) 
starting March 6th.  See April Everhart for more information. 

Westwood Spring Family Camp Out - April 12-14   
Lake Murray Lodge & Cabins and Elephant Rock Camp Ground have 
a variety of activities and accommodations available to suit 
everyone: rooms in the lodge, cabins, tent sites, and RV hook up 
sites.  We hope you’ll look into reserving a room, cabin, or camp site 
and joining us!   
There is a sign up sheet on the foyer table to let us know how many 
plan to go on the campout and what accommodations have been 
reserved.  For more information contact Jesse & Amy McCracken. 
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Staff | Leadership 

Elders: 
Mark Dees 
Eric Henry 
Roger Laubhan  
Bill Perring  
Doyl Watson 
Fred Wood 
Staff: 
Chance Vanover - Pulpit Minister  
Mindy Hermes - Office Manager 
Deacons: 
Matt Cole 
Jason Davis - Benevolence  
Clint Everhart - Missions  
Kent Greenwood - Facilities  
John Hermes - Technology  
Jesse McCracken - Grounds 

Ministry Leaders: 
Matt & Mindy Cole, Ladd & Kerry Kettren  
     - Children’s Education  
Kevin & Devin Lawrence 
    - College Ministry  
Beth Dees  
     - Day School 
Sharon Perring 
     - Accounting 
Sheri Greenwood  
     - Children’s Worship 
John Hermes  
     - Finance 

Supported Missions: 
Chad and Sara Lukkason - Chile 
Steffan Pietsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Alex Bartsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Jake and Amanda Haskew  
     - Vienna, Austria 
Clyde and Gwen Antwine  
     - Helpers in Missions Program  
Madeline Roseke  
     - Helpers in Missions Program 

Nursery 
February 24: Stacy McCall 
March 3:  Madi Hermes
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